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Comments: Forest service,

 

I am firmly against the development of a resort on Holland Lake. That is a family destination that many

Montanans enjoy, and the scenery and culture would be spoiled by a large development. This is a low key

beautiful area near Missoula where families can recreate For the low cost of camping. The citizens of the area do

not want to stay in a resort and pay high prices to see the lake they know and love. This is a sensitive area with it

being grizzly habitat, which would surely lead to more human bear interactions. This makes it shocking that this

project could proceed without environmental review, considering the inevitable impacts it would have. The Forest

Service is supposed to protect the public's interest in OUR public lands. By selling out a beloved camping

destination to out of state corporate interests, and with no environmental review, you are absolutely failing to do

represent the public culturally or defend our lands legally.

 

PLEASE reconsider this project, this will change the legacy of the public lands in this beautiful and special area.

PLEASE represent the public and protect our land. 


